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December 4, 2019 
 
NOTICE: Update on the appeal of DC By-law 46-2015  
 
On June 11, 2019 the Local Planning Appeal Tribunal (LPAT) rendered a decision that 
would amend the Region of Peel’s Development Charges By-law No. 46-2015.  
 
The Region of Peel appealed the LPAT decision, filing a motion for leave to appeal. 
 
The Region of Peel has not been given status on the leave to appeal. As such, the 
decision stands. The Region of Peel is working on developing a process to calculate and 
distribute the refunds.    
 
The Region of Peel will provide additional information in the coming weeks as details are 
available. 
 
 


